STATE OF

COLORADO Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

FW: Clovis B2 - COGCC inspection/non-release

1 message
Moskal, Steven <Steven.Moskal@bp.com> Mon, Mar 12, 2018 at 10:20 AM
To: "Hughes - DNR, Jim (jimo.hughes@state.co.us)" <jimo.hughes@state.co.us>

Cc: "Hawk, Andrew G" <Andrew.Hawk@bp.com>, "Venzara, Miles" <MILES.VENZARA@bp.com>, "Marcum, Craig D"
<craig.marcum@bp.com>

Jim — Below is the explanation of the material found near the edge of the subject location.

Thanks,

Steve Moskal
BP Lower 48 — San Juan
Field Environmental Coordinator

Phone: (505) 330-9179
§.&bp

This email and any attachments are mtended only for the addressee(s) listed above and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. If you
are not an mtended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by return email, delete this email and any attachments, and destroy any copies of same. Any

unauthorized review, use, copying disclosure or distribution of this email and any attachments is prohibited.

From: Venzara, Miles

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 2:01 PM

To: Moskal, Steven

Cc: Marcum, Craig D; Hawk, Andrew G

Subject: RE: Clovis B2 - COGCC inspection/non-release

Steve,
Sorry for the delay on this; | spoke with Mark Short, LO, and they had a fertilizer spill.

Let me know if you need anything additional from me.



Thanks,

MILES VENZARA

Land Negotiator, L48

BP America Production Company
380 Airport Road, #252A
Durango, Colorado 81303
Direct-970-422-3422

Miles.venzara@bp.com

This email and any attachments are intended only for the addressee(s) listed above and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. If
you are not an intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by return email, delete this email and any attachments, and destroy any copies of same.
Any unauthorized review, use, copying disclosure or distribution of this email and any attachments is prohibited.

From: Moskal, Steven

Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 5:02 PM

To: Venzara, Miles

Cc: Marcum, Craig D; Hawk, Andrew G

Subject: Re: Clovis B2 - COGCC inspection/non-release

Miles,

| spoke with the COGCC and they have asked that we identify what activities the landowner was doing to create this
discharge. Can you do this?

Steve Moskal
Environmental Coordinator -BP- SJS
(505) 330-9179

Sent from my mobile device

On Mar 7, 2018, at 4:33 PM, Hawk, Andrew G <Andrew.Hawk@bp.com> wrote:

Steve,

Craig called this afternoon with a potential release at the Clovis B2. COGCC Inspector Roy was on the
location and saw what she believed to be oil leaking from the edge of the location. Craig responded to
the location and met with inspectors Roy and Hughes. There is no release from BP equipment and it
appears that a landowner may have washed a piece of agricultural equipment on or near our well pad.
Please speak with Craig but it looks like we may need to follow up with some confirmation sampling.



Craig took four photos while on the location and | have placed them in the following file:
I:\EH&S\Environmental\Spills\2018 Non-agency reportable\Clovis B2

Thanks,

Andy

Andy Hawk
Field Environmental Coordinator, West Business Unit

BP L48: 380 Airport Road Durango Colorado, 81303
0: (970)422-3531 C: (970)394-0253 E: andrew.hawk@bp.com
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